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17/12/14
Dear Parents and Carers,

Nursery Fees

Establishing our Nursery Class at Denton CP School has been a priority for us this year.
We welcomed our qualified Class Teacher, Mrs Dicksee, into the setting in September;
we are committed to providing our youngest children with the best possible start to
their education.

In line with the current Early Years Headcount Payment, from 1st January 2015, our
nursery fees will be increasing. We will be charging £3.75 per hour (equating to £11.25
for a three hour morning session from 8.45am-11.45am); this amount is in line with other
local nursery providers.

If you have any questions or queries regarding nursery fees, please contact Mrs
Townsend in the School Office.

Best wishes,

Ms C Yapp
Head Teacher




